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TERM 1 CALENDAR OF EVENTS

MARCH Friday 3" Assembly — Performance by 56N
Friday 3rd Lightning Premiership Round 2
Thursday 9" Coffee Afternoon 2:15-3:05pm in the Staffroom
Friday 10" Assembly — Performance by 34S
Friday 10th Lightning Premiership Round 3
Monday 13" Labour Day Public Holiday
Tuesday 14" Curriculum Day — No School
Friday 17" Assembly — Performance by 12A
Friday 17th Ride2School Day
Wednesday 22™ School Photos
Wednesday 22nd Easter Raffle tickets due back at school

Thursday 23™

Coffee Afternoon 2:15-3:05pm in the Staffroom

Friday 24" Assembly — Performance by PC
Friday 24th EASTER RAFFLE drawn at assembly
Friday 24™ Showcase: Inquiry 2pm — Years 3-6
Monday 27" Exhibition: Inquiry 2pm — Prep-Year 2
Monday 27th School Council Meeting

Wednesday 29th Walk to School Day

Friday 31°* Assembly —Performance by 56M
Friday 31°* End of Term 1

Key Messages from this Newsletter:

. Meeting Children Afterschool

3 School Council/Annual Report to Community Meeting -
. School Review

. Pancake Day

. Master Plan

. Help with Transport

. Blocking Neighbours Driveways

3 Professional Learning

J Corner Milk Bar

melton.west.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
Website: meltonwestps.vic.edu.au

A Word from Our Captains

Hello,
Contact Us: I hope you all enjoyed the first few weeks of school. We’ve
. noticed that everyone is settling in well.
West Melton Drive ' Q At the last assembly the rest of the school’s official leader-
Melton West Vic 3337 ] “ " ship roles were announced such as JSC and eSMART
(03)9743 5818 leaders .
E-mail: The Play Pod and the Buddy Stop will start again next week and will be run by the

captains and members of the JSC.
Thank you to everyone that came to our Family Fun Night. Everyone looked like
they were having a great time.

Anyang & Tarkyn

-
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As the Melton West PS Community, we are collectively striving to provide a safe and supportive learning environment for all students to achieve their full potential. We will do this through an engaging and
inclusive curriculum, with high expectations of students as individual learners and thinkers, who become valued members of the wider community.


http://www.meltonwestps.vic.edu.au

_/ Dear Parents and Guardians, \

Last week | received notification that our school has been deemed to be a high performing school in a low socio economic demographic. This notification
was received as we were invited to be part of an Australia-Wide Network of schools given a similar tag. This will provide us with the opportunity to learn from
others about what works well in their schools and for us to share the work we have been doing as well. | am very proud to lead this school and to be
acknowledged for the work we do in supporting and developing students to be the best they can be. The partnership with parents and carers is an integral
component of this success and we look forward to strengthening the partnership we have with each and every family at our school.

School Council/Annual Report to Community Meeting: Our new School Council has been formed with 4 parent nominations received for the four parent
vacancies and 1 nomination for the Department of Education Employees. | would like to thank and welcome Janet Young, Natalie Borg-Jarman, Michael
Patience, Meryem Ziya and Kathy Cvitkovic for nominating themselves. Our first meeting coincides with the Annual Report to Community Meeting, which will
be held on Monday 27th March. Please feel free to attend this meeting if you would like to hear about this report or alternatively, copies of the report will be
available at the office after 27th March.

School Review: As | mentioned earlier in the term, this is a year of Review for our school. There will be sessions held in early term 2 to get feedback from
parents and carers about our data. More information will come through this newsletter and through separated notes.

Pancake Day: On Tuesday the Parents and Friends group made over 1200 pancakes to celebrate Shrove Tuesday, otherwise known as Pancake Day. This
was a popular fundraising event and | would like to thank the team of parents, mums and dads, and some of their children who stayed back at school till
quite late on Monday, preparing for the day. Your efforts were AWESOME and | know the kids LOVED them. Thank-you

Masterplan: | had another meeting with the architects about the masterplan including the construction of the “PE Hall” (Gym) last week. We spoke about
ensuring there was a stage planned into the Gym, so that we can hold our school concerts here in the future. We will find out for certain in the May Budget if
we have been allocated funds to complete the project, meanwhile we will continue to liaise with the architects to ensure the plans meet our needs.

Help with Transport: We have a Grade 2 child who lives up near Roslyn Park Drive who needs support getting to and from school each day. If you live up
that way, and think you could help this family, please let me know and | will put you in touch with each other to make arrangements amongst yourselves.

Blocking Neighbours Driveways: | had word last week that some people are parking awkwardly whilst dropping off or waiting for their children, including
blocking our neighbours’ driveways. Please be respectful of their right to enter and leave their property at all times. Remember the Council encourages
families to park at the Melton Waves, cross at the supervised crossing on Coburns Road and walk the short distance to school. We support their plan and
encourage children to take this option to get some exercise as part of their day.

Professional Learning: The week all our new staff spent 2 days completing the Berry St Training we undertook last year. This is an important step in ensur-
ing we all have a common understanding of the research based strategies that help support students to learn to self-regulate and manage their emotions
and responses when things don’t always go their way. It also supports them to be present, centred and grounded, ensuring they are ‘ready to learn’

Corner Milk Bar: Our canteen is required to be quite strict with the type of food they sell, limiting high fat and sugary foods. This is a requirement from the
Education Department. The goodies they have on sale have been carefully vetted by the company, ensuring any muffins, cakes and other goodies are of the
highest quality. We have a number of students who visit the milk bar at the end of the street purchasing lollies, soft drink, including high energy drinks. Some
children even leave the school grounds before school after their parents have watched them enter the school grounds, which is very unsafe. From Monday,
we will be banning children from consuming any food bought from the milk bar. It will be taken from them and returned at the end of the day, unless it is
accompanied by a permission note from a parent. If you give your child money to spend at the canteen, please talk to them about not spending it at the Milk
Bar. Your support in this manner is most appreciated.

Meeting Children Afterschool: We will be asking parents to wait for their children outside the buildings from next week. Please choose a spot with your
child where they can meet you and/or wait for you. Having parents and carers in the corridors at the end of the day can make the exiting of the building quite
hectic. Part of our role as educators is to build independence in the children and this is one way that we can help them.

Extend OSHC: We have a Before and After School Care Program that families are encouraged to use if they need to get their child to school very early -
before 8.30 or need care afterschool. Yard duty finishes at 3.20 each day, so children should be cleared from the playground by then, unless they are with
an adult.

ICT Acceptable Use Agreement: earlier in the term each child brought home the Acceptable Use Agreement for ICT. Students need to bring back a
signed permission form before they will be able to access computers and iPads in the school. The document outlines the expectations of behaviour when
using the internet. Please go thought this with your child as you sign it. Please return as soon as possible so that we can start using ICT in classrooms, as
intended.

Supervision After School: As you may be aware, there is a park on the comner of Coburns Road and West Melton Drive, where a number of students wait
for their parents afterschool. Please be aware that the school is not able to provide teacher supervision in this area. | therefore suggest that you consider an
alternative location at which your child waits to be picked up. Can | also remind you that we have a Before and After School care facility run by Extend that is
safe and well supervised and children can attend at a minimal cost. Please contact the school if you would like further information about Extend.

Moving forward With the Passion to Succeed
Michelle Costa
Principal
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As the Melton West PS Community, we are collectively striving to provide a safe and supportive learning environment for all students to achieve their full potential. We will do this through an engaging and
inclusive curriculum, with high expectations of students as individual learners and thinkers, who become valued members of the wider community.
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District Swimming Report Alicia Drinkwater
Or.\ Thursday the 24th of February, 10 students from Meltop West 56F Hayley McCoombes
Pnr.nary. School Yvent to Melton Waves to compete at the Dlstnct' Athuai Akok
Swimming Carnival. Overall we had a great day and everyone tried
their hardest. 56M Taylan de Young
| came first in my heats but because there were 2 heats it had to be Alana
the best time to go on to the next stage. | got 2 ribbons: a 2nd place .
56N Jordan H
for Backstroke and a 3rd place for ? } orcan Tiegins
Freestyle. | had a great day and | 56S Dakota Leabourn-Waipouri
got to meet a lot more people that
IQe never talked to. 56V Brody Lawrence
By Tara 5/6M Kali Nason

N

Congratulations to the following students who were
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As the Melton West PS Community, we are collectively striving to provide a safe and supportive learning environment for all students to achieve their full potential. We will do this through an engaging and
inclusive curriculum, with high expectations of students as individual learners and thinkers, who become valued members of the wider community.
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Brone Ay Over the last two wepkgerddffamllid kgivefabdofeY of d%&
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from wool and made a wall jural . We made some

. [1Ra e.
yummy chocol ate spiders. Wel created some colourful
pictures using scratch art |/ Resyl@eath, y 349ded some
scratch insects to our spi {deseserin anysoldticketstotheschool by
Alice taught us all a very||fWednesday22ndMarch.er si on of Po| son
Bal I . Ashl eigh | ed the Pok e|mRaffle willba drawaanAdsemble on Bridaly 24thha d e
our own Poke Ball s. March.

Winners will be notified.

MWPS COFFEE CLUB

Just a reminder that we hold a
Our Extend Superstarfors el CoffeeClubinthe staffroom for \

others and teaching us a ¢ parents to come to once a fortnight. ItQa great

Bal l way to meet other parents. It is an informal gath-

Upco mi n g Acti vities ering and you are free to come every time, or

Mondayi Bltdhwer Art once in a while. Please see the calendar on the
TuesdayiSTrhng Peacocks

We dnesdayOr8itgha mi ani mal s
Thur sdaiyHdudtah Hoop Chal | enge| |Hopetoseeyouthere.
Fri dayi MaOckteh a Board Game

front page for the dates.

NEW FAMIILEINROL TODAY RIDE25CHOOL

Enrolling is simple and cafp| FRIDAYMARCH 17th is Ride2School Day
Parent Portf”‘l' The Aannual We encourage all our students to take part in this &
charged woill yeu UsCeatUBe & statewide event by riding to school on this day.

to ensure you can have eme d
arises. See information on

how to enrol & book at ext

HAVE YOU SECURED YOUR 2017

Enrolling is simple and ca

Portal. The annual enr ol me

you use the®&sar girea,t svayittl Scholastic Book Club

have emergency access if th

mation on operating hour s, Orders due back at school by

at extend.com. au. Wednesday 16th March.

HAVE YOU SECURED YOUR 2017

I f you have used our servi ¢ es—uveruvre;——we—ruvuork——or-wal d t
seeing you again throughou Pl\le\ﬁﬁl%cﬁBarﬁ(iﬂgsrédv&& ou
have made your 2017 booking Paren%‘}lavalﬁagléltal n

advance.

QUESTI ONS?
Check out the FAQs on our v
i nformation for new parent
PARENT PORTAL: extend.com. a#

Exciting new Term 1 rewards with a
FI.BUI"E Savers theme are now available
e bsi ) cont. i upef ul
For every deposit made at school students will receive a
silver Dollarmites token. Once students have individually

collected 10 tokens they can redeem them for exclusive

School Banking reward items in recognition of their regular

savings habits. There are two new items released each term
so be sure to keep an eye out for them!
SCHOOL BANKING DAY IS EVERY TUESDAY
\ ~
As the Melton West PS Community, we are collectively striving to provide a safe and supportive learning environment for all students to achieve their full potential. We will do this through an engaging and
inclusive curriculum, with high expectations of students as individual learners and thinkers, who become valued members of the wider community.




